
 
         For the past few years, our church has partnered with Culver’s in Huntley.  Our part was 
encouraging you to invite friends and family and purchase a meal or a delicious treat.  
Volunteers from our congregation served food, carried your purchase to your car and cleaned 
tables.  Our church received 10-20% of the gross sales between 4 and 8 pm on our “Monday” in 
April and July.  The actual percentage depended upon the total income during the time we 
worked.  Much to our surprise, we received a check last week for $349.08.  We did not ask for 
this…they mailed us a check.  The church Mission Team would like you to personally thank the 
franchise owners of Culver’s by visiting them in July.  Please cut out the form below and 
complete the blank.  Encourage others in your family to sign the form as well, and then hand 
them this form with your form of payment.  If possible, place the completed form in an 
envelope so it does not get misplaced at Culver’s. 

Cut on the dotted line below, complete the thank you note, and take it to the Huntley Culvers 
located at 12950 S. Illinois Route 47. (At intersection of Rt 47 and Powers Road.) 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

We have received a wonderful donation from the 
Huntley Culver’s.  Please find time to thank them 
by completing the bottom portion of this flier and 
taking it to Culver’s. 

 

 
To:  The Huntley Culver’s Team 

 Thank you so very much for contributing to our church in June.  Our 
church has used our two Culver’s fundraisers, along with bake sales and 
other projects to raise money for local missions.  I have enjoyed attending 
these.  Our church is located next to the Huntley Fire Department station on 
Algonquin Road, but we have an Algonquin address.    

 As part of the congregation of Christ United Methodist Church, I want 
to personally thank you for donating $349.08 to us.  Covid-19 has certainly 
had a negative impact on your business, and I want to thank you for 
supporting the local missions of our church.     

Sincerely,  
 


